
 

Knighton Community Woodlands Group 

Update 

Your new committee took over at the last AGM and has had two meetings this Autumn 

SOME NEWS and REQUESTS 

Approximately £500.00 raised through sale of charcoal and kindling in 2023. Need to do better 
in 2024 to cover our costs. Anyone who can chop kindling at home – this would be a great help. 
Does anyone know of an outlet which can sell these goods for us? 

Exciting – the Small Woods Association is supporting biodiversity developments at Castle 
Ring! Any coppicing help is greatly appreciated. Other short-term jobs to be completed are 
some ring barking and drive widening. If you don’t normally get involved in woodland tasks 
maybe this is your opportunity  

The moth group are looking for more participants – anyone interested?  

Publicity profile A design of a new leaflet is planned. We have a Facebook page  – is there 
anything the biodiversity groups or the woodland group would like to see publicised? Tell us 
particularly as the Mid Wales Journal has also agreed to publish an update article from us. Lets 
hear from you.   

Training on chainsaw usage is happening now for three members – lets hope they pass!  

Steve Pearson has given us useful information on insurance for people who chainsaw – more 
detailed information to follow for them  

Website has been moribund for some while – an effort is to be made soon to change this. If 
anyone has IT expertise to hep that would be great  

 Contact: Nicola.Colston@gmail.com (Nicola)  

                   Jean1256.ji@gmail.com  (Jean) 

                   Bgt_rogers@outlook.com  (Brendan) 
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